
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 10/3/2022 12:41:13 AM

First name: Kathy

Last name: Peltier

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: I would like to ask the Forest Service to continue protecting our land, water, and heritage by denying

to let the expansion at Holland Lake Lodge continue. I understand that the Power company believes they need a

certain amount of buildings and amenities to make it financially worth it to them. To me that just says they have

chosen the wrong place. My suggestion would be that they continue to look for something more suited to their

plan instead of trying to squeeze a bunch of things in where they will be detrimental to everyone including their

potential guest who won't be able to have a realistic Montana experience.

 

I think we all understand maintenance but to destroy a historic landmark (this includes the area around it because

that is part of what makes the lodge special)like this seems to me the same as destroying one of the lodges in

Glacier Park. It is unthinkable. It should be restored not removed.

 

Holland Lake Lodge has been a part of my family heritage for decades which may not mean much to the people

who would like to expand but it is important to me and to others.

 

I stand with those against the expansion and ask again that the Forest Service step up and protect this beautiful

landmark from being destroyed.

 

 


